From: <u>Carlson, Deborah</u>

Subject: Campus facility masking guidelines

Date: Thursday, March 10, 2022 2:00:57 PM

Attachments: Campus Facility Masking Guidelines Policy March10, 2022.pdf

Dear NMC Community,

We are excited to have everyone back on campus next week! The second floor engagement center will again be open for students to study. We thank you for your patience this semester as we updated and added new study rooms. I would like to thank the entire NMC community who wore their masks diligently throughout this latest surge. We were able to keep numbers low and protect what matters to us most – YOU! Please read the attached updated masking policy. You always have the option of still wearing a mask, however it is no longer required. All the best.





Deb Carlson, Ph.D. President/ CEO 720 North 87th Street Omaha, Nebraska 68114 (402) 354-7023 / Fax (402) 354-7090 deb.carlson@methodistcollege.edu